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Mr Andrew Lloyd

Aliro Management Pty Ltd
GATEWAY PLAZA 1
MACQUARIE PLACE
SYDNEY NSW 2000

28/02/2022

Dear Mr Lloyd

Prospect Logistics Estate (SSD-10399)
Revised Stage 1 Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP)

| refer to the Revised Stage 1 CEMP which was submitted in accordance with Condition C2 of
Schedule 2 of the consent for the Prospect Logistics Estate (SSD-10399).

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it addresses the relevant
conditions.

Accordingly, the Department has approved the Revised Stage 1 CEMP (Revision 9, dated 5 February
2022). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Zoe Halpin on (02) 9995 6430 or via email at
zoe.halpin@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

 edytiro

William Hodgkinson
Team Leader
Industry Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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